RESOLUTION ___ - 2018
Request To Accept Proposal For One (1) 41,000 GVW Single Axle Truck 
From _____________________


WHEREAS, your Highway Department is in need of one (1) 41,000 GVW Single Axle Truck, and in a planned program of replacement, having set minimum specification for same, and
WHEREAS, your Committee has agreed to accept the following proposal which met our specifications subject to County Board approval:

From:
_______________
____________________

One (1) __________________

41,000 GVW Single Axle Truck


$ 







___________

Net Cost, F.O.B. Baraboo


$ 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the above bid be approved, it further being understood that this expenditure will be paid from Highway Department funds.

For Consideration by the Sauk County Board of Supervisors on April 17, 2018
Respectfully submitted:

Sauk County Highway and Parks Committee
_________________________



_________________________

Martin (Tim) Meister, Chair



Brian Peper
_________________________



_________________________

Henry Netzinger




David A. Riek
_________________________





Richard M. Flint

Fiscal Note:
This Expenditure will be paid from Highway Equipment Fund Account.

MIS Note:
No MIS Impact.

Background: The 2018 Sauk County Budget authorized $650,000 for equipment replacement.  As part of that equipment replacement the Highway Department will be replacing one of its Single Axle Patrol Trucks.  Notice was printed in the Official Sauk County Newspaper and distributed to vendors requesting bids for a vehicle to meet the Departments Specifications.  





Fiscal Impact: [  ] None   [X] Budgeted Expenditure    [  ] Not Budgeted 











